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USD 113 to offer curbside meal service for children
( KNZA)-- The Prairie Hills USD 113 Food Program has announced they will be
offering curbside meal service at eight sites beginning Monday, March 23.

According to a post on its Facebook page, a free lunch and breakfast will be
provided Monday through Friday for the following day at each site for children
up to the age of 18.

The post says children need to present when picking up meals, but no ID of any
kind is required and they do not need to be a student of USD 113 to receive meals.

The curbside meal service will be offered from 11 am to 12:30 pm outside of the
following locations:

Sabetha Elementary School

Wetmore Academic Center

Axtell Public School

The curbside meal service will be provided from 11:30 to 12:15 outside the following
locations:

Fairview City Park

Morrill Community Building

Bern Community Library

Summerfield Community Center

Goff Community Center
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